
From: Gray, Ray <rbgray@columbiasc.net>
To: larry wyattlwyatt4@sc.rr.com

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 9/15/2014 3:54:13 PM

Subject: RE: Carolighting Date.

Hi Susan,

The City of Columbia is not taking the lead on the Carolighting this
year. Instead, the City will assist in whatever way needed, but the date 
is something being handled by another party. Your email is being 
forwarded to Katherine Veldran of the Governor's Office who has more 
information.

Thanks,

Ray Borders Gray, M.B.A., Special Projects Administrator
Governmental Affairs and Community Relations
1737 Main Street, Columbia, SC 29201
Phone: 803-545-3779
Cell: 803-413-2572
ColumbiaSC.net

-----Original Message-----
From: larry wyatt [mailto:lwyatt4@sc.rr.com]
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2014 3:46 PM
To: Gray, Ray
Subject: Carolighting Date.

Hi Ray,

We really need the Carolighting date. I have to wait to schedule a
much needed rehearsal for a concert on Dec. 5. Can't schedule until I 
know the Carolighting date. Teachers have been asking as well.

Thanks .
Susan Wyatt

mailto:Gray,%20Ray%20%3Crbgray@columbiasc.net%3E
mailto:lwyatt4@sc.rr.com
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
ColumbiaSC.net
mailto:lwyatt4@sc.rr.com

